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To: Laura Friend
Subject: RE: NRCB Notice of RFR Filed and Rebuttal Opportunity
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 7:57:10 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear Ms. Friend,
I am the owner of the farm land that starts across the highway from the Rimrock Cattle Co. feed lot. 
The farm yard with family residence and other buildings is one mile north.  When the wind comes
from the northwest we get the odour in the yard and when manure is spread it is so bad we can’t be
outside to work or to enjoy the great outdoors.  The owner of Rimrock needs to live in the area near
the feed lot to smell the odour but instead he lives far enough away that it doesn’t affect his families
enjoyment of their property.  A feed lot of this magnitude will lower the property values of the land
in the vicinity.  In order to provide water for the cattle Rimrock will have to drill more wells which
could also affect the well on my farm.

Thank you.

Regards,
Ethel Kostrosky
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